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Lake and Peninsula Region:  Better Together
The past month has been difficult for our region with the experiences of a small aircraft crashing, miraculously all passengers 
lived, and most unfortunately a student of ours dying in Igiugig. Seeing the togetherness and resiliency of the individuals in our 
communities, including students coming together to support one another, makes me so very proud to be serving this region and 
the Lake and Peninsula School District. 

Small Schools Intent to Enroll
Schools with 15 or fewer students were asked to submit their intent to enroll forms between 3/15 - 3/23/22. These schools 
included Chignik Bay, Chignik Lagoon, Chignik Lake, Levelock, Meshik, Pilot Point. Update on intent to enroll forms will be 
sent in a Friday update, and discussion during April Board Meeting. 



Enrollment Trend (3/20/22): 2021-2022 School Year Enrollment (2/15/22): 

Subsistence Calendar Waiver & Future Discussion
Our Subsistence Calendar Waiver has been approved through the 2022-2023 School Year. Thoughtful consideration of 
the future of the Subsistence Calendar (FY24 & beyond) is on the radar and with the direction of the Board we will 
hold conversations, Fall 2022 to gain feedback from LSACs, LPEA, evaluate student achievement, and Financial 
components surrounding the Subsistence Calendar. 


